November 27, 1968

Dr. James B. Rhoads

Arvohivist of the United States
National Archives and Resords Service
Washington, P. 6, 2%” ’

Dear Dr. Rhoads:

In the past I have protested that cersain of the files of the
Warren Gommission have been withheld improperly, in vicletion

of lavw and regulation, In every case, the National Archives

has rejected or ignored these ims, To the dest of wy recol-
lsation, my protest Shat, with his death, the slight exouse shat
uighs have existed for the suppression (for this, ina ctual faot,
is what wuch of the withholding amounts to) of those files relat-
m ::‘ the late David William Ferrie no longer sxisted has been

AN

1 herewith renew -{ rdquub with respect to one of these Perrie
documents, CD75:301. Befors agreeing with your subordinates, I

snooursge you to read this document youraelf, It cammot properly
be withheld under any of the guidelines, Thereafter, I hope you
will see £it to read the entire Ferrie file, Such documents san
not longer be suppressed merely on whim or in the delief thet
proper access to then will ‘ewdarrass the government - or on raw
pover alone,

8incerely,

Harold Weisberg




